
2020-2021 School Year 

Welcome to the Blue Eagle Cyber Academy Fifth Grade! 
 

Dear Parents of New Fifth Graders, 
 

The 5th grade teachers are looking forward to working with your child in our new 
Blue Eagle Cyber Academy during the 2020-2021 school year.  This is a new experience for 
many of us, so we are sure you are curious about what supplies you’ll need. We also realize 
that you may want to shop early and take advantage of the numerous Back-to-School sales 
that are offered during the summer.  Most items can be purchased at office supply stores, 
department stores, or dollar stores.  The following school supplies are recommended for 
Blue Eagle Cyber Academy students for the 2020-2021 school year.  
 

General Supplies: 

● One pack of lined, 
college-ruled paper 

● Earbuds   
● Assorted highlighters  
● Pencils  
● Erasers 
● Dry erase markers 
● Small Dry-Erase 

board 

Language Arts & Social 
Studies: 

● 1 Composition Book 
● 1 ​yellow​ ​prong 

plastic pocket folder 
for Centers  

● Highlighters 

Math & Science: 

● 1 Composition books 
● 1 ​red​ ​prong​ plastic 

pocket folder for 
Math Centers 

● Dry Erase markers  
● Whiteboard eraser 

Supplies you might like to  
have available: 

● iPad Stand 
● Crayons, markers, 

and/or colored 
pencils  

● Glue sticks 
● Scissors 
● Pencil Sharpener 
● Tissues 
● Post-it notes 
● Daily Bottle of Water 

& Snacks 

Hi 5th Graders! 
 
It is important that your mind still recognizes you are at 
school, even though you are at home. So, we recommend 
taking time during this last month of summer to set up a 
quiet workspace for yourself that will be your “school spot” 
this year.  The best workspaces have: 

- Quiet with few distractions (no TV, no toys) 
- Hard surface (desk or table) with seating 
- Organized supplies so you have a clear space 
- Cozy reading space for independent time 

 

If you set this space up yourself, you’ll be able to make 
sure it works for you, and you’ll probably enjoy using it 

even more! 

 


